



MEMORANDUM

TO: STUDENTS

FROM: ALY SEHL, ACTING TITLE IX COORDINATOR

SUBJECT: WE ARE HERE TO SUPPORT YOU.

DATE: MARCH 30, 2020

CC:

Dear Millersville University Students:

The Title IX Office understands this is a time of transition for the Millersville Community. We want you to know our office is still able to support you. We are available to speak with you remotely via telephone calls and Zoom meetings. Please feel free to contact us should you need our assistance.

If you need to report an incident, our online reporting system is available at https://www.millersville.edu/titleix/reporting options.php

Additionally, we will continue our outreach and preventative education virtually on Instagram. Follow us at @mutitleix.

Stay Well, Aly Sehl